
Government House , 
Ottawa.

October 3rd 1923.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I have just heard from Colonel Bovey about 
Charles V.Wyld, and want to thank you very much for the 

interest you have taken in this case, which you will 

remember was one that was sent to me by Lord Renfrew.

With kind regards.

Yours sincerely,

General Sir Arthur Currie, G. C.M.G., 
McGill University, 

MOIITRBAL.


